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Dear Chair Latz: 
 

Thank you very much for including the Minnesota Family Resiliency Partnership (MFRP) in your 
budget starting in 2024 with an increase in the portion of dissolution filing fees designated to 

this program!  We were thrilled to hear this news! 
 
It is very gratifying when one’s hard work to lift people out of poverty is recognized and 

validated.  Thank you! 
 

Should you find a way to include our services at the full funding level requested, it would 
stabilize our statewide program and greatly increase our capacity to provide these life-changing 

services today and for years to come.  Stable funding secures the future of this program. 
 
Once again, thank you for all that you have done for the Minnesota Family Resiliency 
Partnership and the individuals we serve. 
 

Respectfully, 
 
Jean M. Keenan 
On Behalf of the Minnesota Family Resiliency Partnership 
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